
On behalf of the ASMBS 
Communications Committee

You’re Invited!
Teleflex invites you to a clinical training reception 
designed for Fellows interested in the Titan SGS® 
stapling system. Participants will learn about the 
anatomy-based approach to sleeve gastrectomy 
pouch creation using Titan SGS from experienced 
surgeons and proctors. Participants will also have 
access to hands-on device demonstration stations.

RESERVE YOUR SPOT NOW. 
RSVP to Justin Clements,  
Director, Surgical Clinical Affairs, Teleflex,  
at justin.clements@teleflex.com.

We look forward to seeing you at the Fellows Reception.

To learn more, visit StandardBariatrics.com.

Titan SGS® Stapler  
Clinical Training

Tuesday, June 27, 2023 
5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.

The Palm Foyer at  
Mandalay Bay Convention Center

Fellows Reception

CC-0019.A

mailto:justin.clements@teleflex.com
http://StandardBariatrics.com

